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Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Region II
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT UNIT NOS. 1, 2, 3, AND 4
DOCKET NOS. 50-400, 50-401, 50-402, AND 50-403

IE BULLETIN 79-28

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) has determined that the
Namco Model EA180 limit switches identified in the subject IE Bulletin
are not used in safety-related equipment provided by our NSSS vendor
(Westinghouse) for the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant (SHNPP).
However, due to the time required for equipment vendors to respond, we
have not yet completed our investigation of the use of these switches
in non-NSSS equipment. We will inform you when this investigation is
completed and identify our plans for completing any required corrective
action.

Yours very truly,

M. A. McDuffie
Senior Vice President

Engineering & Construction

MAM/pc

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection aud Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555

411 Fayettevitte Street ~ P. O. Box 1551 ~ Raleigh, N, C. 27602
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